
Hi, my name is 

Welcome to my floor! My name is 
Nessa and I’m very excited to be 
your RA this year. I’m a senior 
here at Hamline and this is my 
second year as an RA. Whether 

you’re a returning student, 
transfer, or college is a brand new 

experience for you — I look 
forward to supporting you in 

every way I can! 

RA Experience 
More Aboiut Me 

Nessa 
Peters 

I went to high school in Bemidji, 
MN and I have three younger 
sisters. I am majoring in Music 
Production, with the goal to 

pursue a career in voice acting. 
You can find me around campus in 
the Hamline A Cappella Choir or in 
a production at the Anne Simley 

Theatre. 

Contact 
Please don’t hesitate to 
reach out if you have 

any questions! You can 
email me at 

apeters07@hamline.edu 
and I will respond 

promptly. 
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